
Save the Date: Security Research Event 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The European Commission and the Finnish Presidency are pleased to announce the 2019 
edition of the Security Research Event (SRE), which will take place at the Helsinki Congress 
Paasitorni, in Helsinki, Finland, on 6th and 7th November 2019. 

Under the theme "Building bridges: reinforcing synergies between security research and other 
funding instruments", SRE 2019 will illustrate the strength and inspiring results of security-
related research and innovation activities. It will encourage discussion on how a synergic use 
of different funding instruments can better promote the final market uptake of security 
research and, consequently, ensure the availability of state of the art knowledge and 
technologies to security practitioners.  

The SRE will consist of two interrelated parts: 
- A Conference in which the main challenges related to the theme of the event will be 

addressed;  
- An Exhibition that will concretely support the conference's theme, featuring around 15 

projects displaying their potential impact on the daily life of security practitioners. 
 
SRE 2019 will gather around 400 participants representing a wide range of security 
stakeholders: researchers, industry representatives, public security providers and 
practitioners (i.e. fire departments, police, border guards, Law Enforcement Agencies, etc.), 
as well as a wide number of policymakers from across Europe. 
 
While the first day of the Conference will be characterised by a number of high level 
interventions and discussions, the second day will address a number of security-related 
dimensions such as:  

 Procurement; 
 Terrorist content online; 
 Border security; 
 Artificial intelligence; 
 Disaster management; 
 Hybrid threats. 

 

Save the date now in your calendars;  
Participation in the event is free of charge. Registration will be compulsory. The full 

programme as well as registration details will be made available soon. 

 
Contacts:  
Claudia Wulz 
European Commission 
DG for Migration and Home Affairs, 
Unit B4: Innovation and Industry for Security 
HOME-SRE-2019@ec.europa.eu 

mailto:HOME-SRE-2019@ec.europa.eu


 

Since 25 May 2018, the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) (EU) 2016/679 entered 

into force. In line with this Regulation, you may request the Commission to withdraw your data, 

including your email address from our database following which you will no longer receive 

update on the SRE. In the absence of such a request, your data will be kept for 5 years. 

 


